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Please vote no on the unconstitutional SB348. This bill denies citizens’ civil liberties 

set forth in both the US and Oregon constitutions. It will do very little to curb unlawful 

shootings as the vast majority of these crimes are committed by criminals who refuse 

to follow the law.  This law will only punish the thousands of law abiding gun owners 

that pose no threat.  Moreover, there are thousands of men and women who rely on 

firearms for protection from the ever increasing violent criminal element in Oregon.  

The increased fee targets the poor and the waiting period targets people who need 

protection immediately. Vote NO on this unconstitutional senate bill.  


